
May 17, 2022 
6th Day of The April Term 
Maysville, MO  
 
 
 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll, West District Commissioner, Kyle White, East District Commissioner, 
Chet Owen and County Clerk, Melissa Meek.   
 
Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll welcomed those in attendance and led all in prayer.  The Pledge of 
Allegiance was then said by all in attendance.  
 
West District Commissioner, Kyle White made the motion to amend the agenda to add State Representative 
Van Schoiack to today’s agenda and approve the minutes from the May 10th meeting. East District 
Commissioner, Chet Owen made the second to amend and add the State Representative and approve the 
minutes. All in favor. Motion carried.  
 
Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll made contact, yet again, with Senator Josh Hawley’s Office concerning 
construction at Sunset. The Commission is still working to get a waiver from the Federal COVID Restrictions 
for the construction workers due to the workers not having contact with the residents.  
 
The NW Commissioners’ will be having their quarterly meeting on June 16. 
 
Sheriff Kasey Keesaman and Chief Deputy Tracy Neill met with the Commission to discuss staff, funds and 
equipment. The Commission expressed their gratitude for the job Kasey and his staff do for the County.  
 
Road & Bridge Supervisor Bill Gray met with the Commission to update them on patrons removing their 
brush as well as those patrons asking for more time to get theirs cleared; several extensions were granted. 
Also discussed was the building and work being done around the County. 
 
State Representative Dean Van Schoiack met with the Commission to introduce himself and talk about 
issues they are facing in Jefferson City as well as around our area. The Commission invited the 
Representative to come back anytime and appreciate the work he is doing for the patrons.  
 
Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll and West District Commissioner, Kyle White attended a Region D 
Meeting held last week in Clarksdale.  
 
Christy Humerickhouse of Veregy met with the Commission to keep them updated on the projects at the 
Courthouse and Sunset Nursing Home. Everything at this point seem to be on track for the start date of June 
6th at the Courthouse. 
 
With no other business before the Commission, West District Commissioner, Kyle White made the motion to 
adjourn until May 24, 2022. East District Commissioner, Chet Owen made the second. 
All in favor. Motion carried.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


